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Dear Families, 
 
I hope you have all had a good week and are looking forward to a long weekend. Please remember that 
school is closed on Monday for May bank holiday (3rd May) 
I realised this week that most of our families will not have had the opportunity to come into the school 
building recently due to the Covid restrictions. I thought this would be a good opportunity to share a few 
pictures that I have taken this week. The staff are working incredibly hard to ensure that our pupils are 
accessing a great learning environment.  
 
Here are some of the brilliant art works and displays that Year 4 have created during the start of their 
stone age study unit.  
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Class Photographs - Tuesday 4th May  
All pupils need to wear uniform to school on Tuesday as it is class photos day. (We are trying to rearrange 
this for 5AL and let you know the new date). 
  
Parking  
Yet again we have received complaints about people parking unsafely and these will be passed on to our 
local PCSO or operation crackdown. 
 
Isolation 
If your child is sent home from school due to a bubble closure this means that they will have been a close 
contact with a positive covid-19. Where we are confident that they are not contacts they would be kept in 
school. Therefore, it is the law that this child remains at home and does not go out in public. You are liable 
to be fined if your child is seen out of the house.  
 
Parents Evening 
Thank you to everyone for taking part over the last couple of weeks. We hope that the chance to speak 
with your child’s teacher has been informative.  
 
Information about events for children  
From time to time we receive information about clubs and events for pupils. These are attached to the 
newsletter, but are not endorsed by the school. Parents should make their own checks as to suitability for 
their children.  
 
Hope you have a lovely long bank holiday weekend, and we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 4th 
May. 
 
Many Thanks 
 
Miss Bowers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


